
MINUTES 
STROUDSBURG BOROUGH COUNCIL 

SPECIAL MEETING, SEPTEMBER 20, 2016 AT 5:00 P.M. 
 

 A special meeting of the Stroudsburg Borough Council convened at 5:00 
P.M. in the Council Chambers of the Stroudsburg Borough Municipal Building on 
September 20, 2016 with the following members present:  Ken Lang, Council 
President; James Smith, Council Vice-President; Tarah Probst, Mayor; and Council 
Members Joanne Kochanski, Boyd Weiss, Matt Abell, Patrick Maurath, and Mark 
Connors.  Mary Pat Quinn, Executive Assistant to the Borough Manager was also 
present. 
 
 Under the provisions of Section 1006 (1) of the Borough Code, adequate 
notice of the meeting was provided by publishing notice in the legal section of 
The Pocono Record in the issue of September 18, 2016. 
 
EXECUTIVE SESSION, RE:  PERSONNEL – BOROUGH MANAGER INTERVIEWS 
 
 A motion was made by Mrs. Kochanski and seconded by Mr. Smith to go in 
to an Executive Session for the purpose of discussing personnel matters, 
specifically to interview two candidates for the position of Borough Manager.  The 
motion was unanimously approved. 
 
 The executive session was concluded on a motion made by Mr. Abell and 
seconded by Mr. Smith.  The motion was unanimously approved. 
 
 The meeting was adjourned at 6:50 P.M. on a motion made by Mrs. 
Kochanski, seconded by Mr. Smith.  The motion was unanimously approved. 
     
 
       ___________________________ 
       Ken Lang, Council President 
 
ATTEST: 
 
_____________________________ 
Mary Pat Quinn, Executive Assistant 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 


